



Sr. E Davies, Sr. K Tommy, Sr. J Howard, Sr. C Hinton, Sr. S Magrath Medical Centre C/O Sick Bay Tel: 01691 626529

28<sup>th</sup> September 2023

sisters@ellesmere.com

Dear Parent,

We are offering the annual nasal flu vaccine to all children in School Years 3 to 11 on <u>Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup></u> October 2023.

Attached is a letter from Shropshire Community Health and a consent form which needs to be completed and returned by <u>Friday 6<sup>th</sup> October 2023</u> to either main Reception, the Lower School Secretary or email to <u>sisters@ellesmere.com</u>

Please return the consent form even if you do not wish your child to receive this vaccination.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com